
NOTICE 

 

 Candidates who have claimed to possess shorthand speed of 120 words per 

minute and have opted to undergo training in English/Hindi Stenography for the 

post of Junior Parliamentary Reporter by the 28
th

 February, 2017 i.e. the deadline 

stipulated in this Secretariat's notice dated 22
nd

 February, 2017, are informed that 

to assess their shorthand speed they are required to appear for a Stenography Test 

as per the following schedule:- 

1. English Stenography Test at the speed of 120 w.p.m. on 30
th
 March, 2017 at 

10.30 am. 

2. Hindi Stenography Test at the speed of 120 w.p.m. on 30
th
 March, 2017 at 

12.30 pm. 

Candidates who have opted for English/Hindi Stenography Training as aforesaid 

are requested to report an hour before the scheduled time of their respective Test at 

Reception Office, Parliament House Annexe, New Delhi - 110001 (near 

roundabout at Red Cross Road &  Sansad Marg).  Candidates should also bring an 

identity proof (in original) for verification of their identity.  Candidates who fail to 

report for the test as above, shall not be given any other opportunity to appear in 

the test or to undergo the Stenography Training. 

 

RECRUITMENT CELL 
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